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Quarterly capital adjustments - follow up

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

During Council’s consideration of the quarterly capital budget adjustments in your meeting earlier today, Councillor
Meiszner posed two questions on which we committed to follow up. Please see the following responses on those
matters.

Question: What is the exact block for the protected bike lane on Comox Street (valued at $70K) to be delivered as part of
West-End Davie Street project?

Answer: The protected bike lane is in front of Lord Nelson school on Comox Street, from Bidwell Street to Cardero
Street.

Question: What is the timeline for the installation of the EV charging and piloting pole mounted chargers. Is there a
decision on the partner for this EV initiative?

Answer: BC Hydro is leading the piloting of pole-mounted chargers. We are expecting an update from them in the
coming weeks as they work to resolve remaining technological issues.

If there are any additional questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to advise me or Colin Knight.
Many thanks,

Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of thexwmaBkwayam (Musgqueam),
Skwxwi7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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